## **COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1**

**Board of Education** 

KENNETH P. MILLER, President
SHAWN HAMILTON, Vice-President
MARY GILL, Secretary
DANIEL ENGELHARDT
QUINT HARMON
CYNTHIA KLEIN
STEVE ROGERS

District Phone: 815-634-2287 District Fax: 815-634-8775 550 S Carbon Hill Road COAL CITY, ILLINOIS 60416-9526

## CHRISTOPHER T. SPENCER Superintendent

JASON SMITH, Chief School Business Official

JENNIFER KENNEY, Director of Curriculum/Instruction

LUKE KRIPPEL, Director of Special Populations

www.coalcityschools.org

## **Building Administration**

ARTHUR STAFFORD, Principal High School 815-634-2396

TRAVIS JOHNSON, Principal Middle School 815-634-5039

TRACY CARLSON, Principal Intermediate School 815-634-2182

TARYN TROTTER, Principal Elementary School 815-634-2334

AMANDA DAVIDSON, Principal Early Childhood Center 815-634-5042

## Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Thursday, September 7<sup>th</sup>, a speaker from Guardian Angel will be presenting a power point to all students which includes a storybook titled *It's My Body* by Lory Freeman. The preventionist will introduce topics regarding safe and unsafe touch, the words comfortable and uncomfortable, as well as how to ask for help when they or someone they know is afraid or hurt.

"Erin's Law" requires that all public schools in each state implement a prevention-oriented child sexual abuse program which teaches students in grades preK – 12th grade, age-appropriate techniques to recognize child sexual abuse and tell a trusted adult.

Erin's Law is named after childhood sexual assault survivor, author, speaker and activist Erin Merryn, who is the founder and President of Erin's Law, which is registered with the State of Illinois and the IRS as a 501 (c)(4) non-profit social welfare organization. After Erin introduced the legislation in her home state of Illinois, the bill was named "Erin's Law" after her by legislators and it has caught on nationwide. Illinois is the first state by law to mandate child sexual abuse prevention.

If you any specific questions regarding the presentation you can contact Zoe Fischer via email at <a href="mailto:regarding-re

If you have questions or concerns please contact the school at 815-634-5042.

Sincerely,

Amanda Davidson, Principal

Kailee Walgren, School Social Worker

am anda Davidson